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January 9, 2024 

 

 

Dear Herbert School Families! 

 

We are excited to be able to offer you the opportunity to make purchases from Herbert School online! We will 

be using a website called My School Bucks to offer you the products that we sell with the option of payment 

via credit card or debit card. You can look forward to seeing products such as student fees, hot-lunch orders, 

etc. 

  

To use My School Bucks (MSB) you will need to create a user login, once this is set-up you can add your 

children to your profile to make purchases on their behalf. Any physical products sold will be delivered to your 

children directly at school. I have attached detailed instructions to this email on how to set-up your account. 

  

Once your account is set-up and children added you can purchase products from the Herbert School store. To 

make a purchase select a product, complete the order details that appear, add to your cart, and proceed to check-

out like you would with any other online ordering system. 

 

The instruction sheet on how to set up an account is attached and is also posted on the Herbert School website. 

We will start using My School Bucks in January to pay for Twoonie Tuesday (Hot Dog Lunch) and SCC Hot 

Lunch (Personal Size Pizza from Pizza Hut).  If you do pay using My School Bucks you will still need to hand 

in the order form. 

 

Please note:  If parents prefer to pay by cheque or cash that is still acceptable.  

 

As with any changes we ask for your patience if and when we run into unforeseen glitches! 

  

If you have any questions or need assistance please contact Mrs. Francis at the school. We really appreciate 

your willingness to try this new payment option! 

  

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Chad Striker 

Principal 
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